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Heller Responds to Nevada Unemployment Numbers
(Washington, D.C.) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement regarding the Nevada unemployment figures released earlier today:
“Earlier this week I had the privilege of speaking with college students about the economic state of our economy. As I listened to their concerns one thing was clear: they are worried about their futures and they are worried about finding jobs upon graduation,” said Senator Dean Heller. “While I was pleased to see another decline in the number of unemployed Nevadans this month, I remain concerned about the economic outlook starring in the faces of our nation’s future leaders.”

“My goals in Washington continue to be finding solutions that create good policies and get people back to work with good paying jobs. I will keep fighting for these policies until every Nevadan who wants a job has one,” added Heller.
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